From:
To:
; Quine, Martin; (Quine, Ma

Dear all, the next meeting of the Wye NMPB is due to take place on 15<sup>th</sup> April 2023. Herefordshire Council enters pre-election purdah on the 6<sup>th</sup> March.

The meeting is hosted by Herefordshire Council, with minutes on the website and access to the meeting via the Council's webpage.

Our Director of Legal has today advised "it would be very unwise for NMB to meet during the election period"

Please advise if there is any pressing business that cannot wait a month and whether it would cause difficulty to postpone the meeting? I can then advise the Chair.

## Kind Regards



## Usual working days Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday



"Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council or Wye Valley NHS Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council and Wye Valley NHS Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it."